PUBLIC NOTICE

OHV PANEL DISCUSSION
AT KEEP SEDONA BEAUTIFUL

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 16, 2022
BEGINNING AT 5:00 P.M. AT
KEEP SEDONA BEAUTIFUL,
360 BREWER ROAD, SEDONA, AZ 86336

This is to notify the public that members of the Sedona City Council may attend the OHV Panel
Discussion. This will take place at Keep Sedona Beautiful, located at 360 Brewer Rd., Sedona,
AZ 86366 beginning at 5:00 p.m. on Friday, March 16, 2022,

While this is not an official meeting, public notice is given for this event because of the potential
that quorums of City Council, Commissions, Boards or Committees may be present at one time.

Date posted at physical locations: 03-10-22
Staff Initials: DJ



